TRUIST g~

July 25, 2022

Dear David,

Back in 2015 my husband and | did a renovaﬁon of the interior of our home. We
only had so much money to work with at the time and so there were some things
that we did not get to. One of those was replacing the back door on our home.

You helped us realize the goal of replacing that door. And you got a beautiful
new door for our home at a great price. The installation was a quality job and -
we are so happy with the results!

Having you replace the door for our home was worth the wait. | look forward to
opportunities to give out your card to friends or clients in need of your services.

_ ht, Brangh Leader/VP
Truist Bank-Villa'Rica Financial Center




